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Mr. Murad Gengozian 
Parish Council Chairman 
St. Mesrob Armenian Church 
4605 Erie Street 
Racine, WI 53402 

Dear Mr. Gengozian: 

Archbishop Khajag Barsamjan, Primate 

April 2, 1993 

We have received the Report of the Annual Assembly of your 
Church which took place on February 14, 1993; wherein you have 
submitted the names o f the four newly-elected members to your 
Parish Council. 

We hereby confirm the following Parish Council members who 
were elected at the Parish Assembly: 

George Stevoff 
Anthony Ferraro 
Claire Kadamian 
Judy Peterse 

Kindly send to the Diocese at your earliest convenience the 
names, addresses and telephone numbers of the new officers of your 
Parish Council. 

We bless the new officers of your Parish Council. And it is 
our wish that God may keep under His shadow the members of your 
community and grant succ ess to all your church devoted ctivities. 

With prayers, 

A-~~ · \<.. - ~~~~ 
Archbishop Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 
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